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NOTICE TO LICENSEES 
 

 
Notice #2020-93                                                                   Issuing Division:  Technology 
 
DATE:   October 28, 2020     
 
TO:  All Licensees and Interested Persons 
 
FROM: Phil Katsaros, Board Member    
 
SUBJECT: Changes to Technology Division Deliveries 

 
This Industry Notice supersedes Industry Notice #2020-22, issued April 2, 2020. 

 

As part of our ongoing efforts to implement measures further safeguarding Gaming 

Control Board staff and the public at large, effective October 28, 2020, the Technology 

Division will begin accepting deliveries at the 750 Pilot Road office. 

 

Deliveries to the Technology Division are to be sent via shipping carrier addressed as 

follows: 

Nevada Gaming Control Board 

Attn:  Technology Division 

750 Pilot Road, Suite I,  

Las Vegas, NV 89119 

 

Hand deliveries will not be accepted at the Pilot office.  

 

Manufacturers are encouraged to make use of the FTP submission process outlined in 

Industry Notice #2020-94 issued October 28, 2020. 

 
Questions should be directed to Technology Division Lab Manager Jeremy Eberwein at 
JEberwein@gcb.nv.gov.  
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